
SCHEDULE CHANGES
FOOD SCRAPS PICK UP

BEGINS MONDAY, MARCH 6, 2023
One-year since its inception, the Village of Mamaroneck's Food Scraps Pick Up Program is

growing and the Village's Department of Public Works is expanding its pick up schedule.

Instead of picking-up food scraps on Wednesdays, beginning Monday, March 6th, food

scraps will be picked up in the following neighborhoods on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays,

and Fridays. To see which day of the week food scraps will be picked up in your

neighborhood, please see the chart below. UPDATE: If you are unsure of your neighborhood,

please refer to the street chart on the following page and check the district number before

your street. Remember that food scraps must be placed outside by 7:00am. If food scraps

are not outside by 7 AM, the food scraps truck may skip your house and you will have to wait

a week until the next pick-up day.

The Food Scraps Pick Up Program is open to residents who live in single-family homes. Call the
Village’s Department of Public Works (DPW) at 914-777-7745 if you have questions or to be placed on
the food scraps pick-up list. Residents can register on a rolling basis. To learn more about the Food
Scraps Pickup Program, scan the QR code above or visit www.villageofmamaroneck.org.

The Village's Food Scraps Pick Up schedule is on the Recycle Right Westchester app. Use the app to
lookup YOUR household's garbage/rubbish pick-up schedule or to access the Recyclopedia. 
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